

Stockport Academy Heathbank Road Cheadle Heath Stockport SK3 OUP t 0161 286 0330 e enquiries@stockport-academy.org www.stockport-academy.org

Twitter: @sptacademy

18 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Stockport County DRiFT Programme - 26th September 2024

I would like to offer your child the opportunity to engage in the Stockport County DRiFT programme (Disorder Reduction in Football). This is a pilot session where students who engage will provide feedback with the aim of improving the content and delivery for its roll out across the borough.

What students will learn about:

- Club/matchday procedures and legislations to keep fans/player safe
- Risks of exploitation within football
- Impact of acts of violence and disorder upon fans/player/local community
- Reducing youth violence
- YOS/Police involvement
- Positive role models

The trip details are as follows:

Date of Trip: 26th September 2024

Departure Time: 8.45am, students will register in forms as normal before leaving school for Edgeley Park

Means of Transport: School minibus

Return Time: 12.15pm. Students will return to school in time for Period 4 (12.20pm).

Cost of Trip: N/A

Consent to attend

Consent for your child to attend must be given under the trips section of the Arbor app.



































Clothing

Full school uniform.

Food

Students can bring a snack and drink, as they would for usual break time in school.

Medical/Dietary Needs

We will use the information previously provided on the school's Arbor system in relation to medical conditions or dietary requirements so please check the Arbor app to ensure that these are up to date, along with any contact telephone numbers in case we should need to contact you during the trip.

Students requiring an inhaler or emergency rescue medication such as EpiPens should ensure that they bring their own medication and carry it with them at all times.

No other medication can be carried by students. If any medication is likely to be needed during the trip, this should be handed to the trip leader, in the original, named box with a completed medical consent form which can be collected from reception or Mr Farquhar should you need one.

Other information

Use of mobile phones will not be permitted on this trip. Should you have any queries, please contact the trip leader by email: robert.taylor@stockport-academy.org

Yours faithfully,

Mr R Taylor

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead